
Legal Department 

 

Chairman Thomas W. Johnson 
The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
 
December 30, 2014 
 
Re: In the Matter of the Letter of Notification of the Nottingham Switch 

Project by AEP Ohio Transmission Company 
 Case No. 14-1818-EL-BLN  
 
Dear Chairman Johnson:  
 
Through this letter, AEP Ohio Transmission Company accepts the Staff 
Recommended Conditions contained within the Staff Report of Investigation filed 
in this docket on December 11, 2014.       
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
  /s/ Ajay Kumar                   
Ajay Kumar 

Ajay K. Kumar 
Regulatory Services 
(614) 716-2959 
(614) 716-2950 (F) 
akkumar@aep.com 
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